
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

Principal’s Report  
Thank you to those families that were able to assist with the election day raffle by donating goods, 
putting the hampers together, and selling tickets. A big thank you to the Pratt-Nener family for their 
generous donation of the load of fire wood. The raffle was drawn last Friday evening with winners: 

1st load of fire wood:  Grant Morvell 
2nd grocery hamper: Normie Free 

3rd grocery hamper: Chey 
The P&C raised $700 from the raffle which is an amazing effort. 

 
This week we welcome Mr Darcy Hausler to our school for his Year 10 Work Experience. Darcy 
attends Barham High School. He is a past student of Wakool Burraboi PS. We look forward to having 
Darcy work with us throughout the week. 
 
Permission notes for the District Cross Country Carnival were sent home last week. The carnival will 
be held in Moulamein on Friday 31st May. Miss Monk will be attending as the supervising teacher. 
Please ensure permission notes are returned even if your child will not be attending the carnival. 
School will run as normal for those students that have not been selected to attend.  
 
A reminder that if your child is absent from school, a signed note is required to indicate the reason for 
the absence from the child’s parent or carer. This is a Department requirement. If you would like more 
information about school attendance please contact the school.  
 
Please make sure your child’s school jumpers and hats are clearly labeled with the current owners 
name. In the past few weeks we have had several hats and jumpers being misplaced If your child has 
a school spare hat or jumper at home it would be much appreciated if these could be returned to 
school.   
 
On Monday 13th May staff attended an evening CPR First Aid course at the Barham High School.  
 
 

Have a great week!

Lisa Chambers 

Principal 
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Upcoming Events  

This week:  
Monday 27

th
        

  

Tuesday 28
th

    

  

Wednesday 29
th

  
 

   

Thursday 30
th

        

  Principal Network Meeting – Mrs Chambers 

 SAM Training - Tamara 

Friday 31
st
       

 Homework Due 

 District Cross Country –Moulamein 

 Sandy’s Lunches 

Next Week:  
Monday 3

rd
      

  

Tuesday 4
th

      

   Mr Bradley 

Wednesday 5
th

   
 

 Mobile Library 

Thursday 6
th

         

  

Friday 7
th

    

 Homework Due 

 Sandy’s Lunches 

 

Leaving the School Grounds 
At the end of the day students are required to 
line up to leave the school grounds.  

 One line is for bus travellers.  

 One line is for walkers, riders or people 
being picked up from school. 

  
Teachers walk the bus line out first, to board 
the bus safely. The other line of non-bus 
travellers is required to wait, inside the school 
gate until the bus has left the bus zone.  
 
Students walking are then safely crossed over 
the road, riders supervised as they leave the 
school grounds and students being picked up 
head towards the vehicle they are travelling in.  
 
Please remind students of this. In the past 
week we have had some walkers, eager to get 
out of the school grounds before the bus has 
left. If you are picking children up, please also 
be aware of these safe school practices.  
This was also included in last week’s Spotlight.  
 
If your child has alternate arrangements at the 
end of the day, eg being picked up by 
somebody other than a parent or walking 
somewhere, please ensure the school is 
notified to ensure student safety.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

 

GOODLUCK 

DISTRICT 

CROSS 

COUNTRY 

RUNNERS 
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Maths 
In Miss Monks maths sessions students have 
been learning about Three Dimensional 
shapes. Students have been using 3D 
models to name shapes, identify attributes of 
shapes and link these shapes to their 
everyday lives. Students have also been 
using the net of a shape to build 3D shapes.  

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

 

In the classroom…Technology 
Students have been utilising technology in 
the classroom to enhance their learning. 
Each student has access to a desktop 
computer with head phones. Students use 
educational programs such as Reading 
Eggs, Maths Seeds, Reading Eggspress, 
Mathletics and Spellodrome. These 
programs require a login, which the school 
has purchased for each student. This 
enables students to engage in interactive 
learning that is at their individual academic 
level. Students are able to access these 
programs at home if they choose to by using 
either a computer or ipad and their login. 
Please contact the school if you would like 
copies of your child’s logins to be sent home.  

 

 
Over the past few weeks students have 
been further developing their typing skills. 
This has involved students selecting a piece 
of their own writing and typing the writing on 
a computer. Students have then been 
learning how to save their work and print.  
 
Students each have access to the online 
Typing Tournament program which develops 
typing skills.  
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  Sandy’s  Lunches 
AVAILABLE TO ORDER FOR FRIDAY LUNCH 

Friday 10th May – Steamed Dim Sims $1.00 each 

Friday 17th May – CROSS COUNTRY 

Friday 24th May – Nugget Wrap $4.00 

Friday 31st May -  Pizza Slice $4.00 per slice 

 Ham & Pineapple 

 BBQ Chicken (with mushroom) 

Friday 7th June – option of 

 Pie $3.00 

 Sausage Roll $3.00 

Friday 14th June – Hot Dog in roll $4.00 

Friday 21st June - Steamed Dim Sims $1.00 each 

Friday 28th June - Nugget Wrap $4.00 

Friday 5th July - Pizza Slice $4.00 per slice 

 Ham & Pineapple 

 BBQ Chicken (with mushroom) 

 

Paddle Pops $1.50 

Primas $1.00 

Flavoured milk $2.00 

 

PLEASE TEXT YOUR ORDERS ON THURSDAYS 

SANDY 0419388622 

 


